
COVID-19 SALON PROTOCOLS 

BOMBSHELL BEAUTY 

 

Welcome, Bombshells! 

 

Maintaining a clean and safe environment for our clients is our top priority.  Our techs have always 

followed strict disinfection protocols, but we have taken this opportunity to expand our safety 

precautions and training pursuant to WorkSafe BC and provincial guidelines.  The precautions being 

taken to protect you and our staff during your visit include: 

 

• Our techs have taken refresher courses and certification in salon infection control, including 

• BeautySafe and other industry standard training 

• Hand washing between each service and throughout the service as needed 

• Thorough disinfection of implements and workstations, following BeautySafe standards, between 

each appointment 

• Hand sanitizer will be easily accessible to everyone at the salon. 

 

Policies for your Appointment: 

 

• All clients must wash their hands thoroughly upon entry to the salon. 

• Masks must be worn by clients and techs during all services. 

• We ask that only one small item (purse, bag, wallet) and a coat/jacket comes with you to your 

appointment. There will be space to hang both near the entrance to the salon. 

• We ask that you are not on your phone during your service.  If it must be used and if your tech is 

okay with it, we have clear plastic bags to put your phone in and a sanitizing station. 

• No guests.  Please do not bring any visitors, kids, pets etc. to your appointment. 

• No waiting area. Clients must wait outside of the salon or in their car until their scheduled 

appointment time. 

• 15 minutes in between every client is being dedicated to disinfecting and sanitizing all surfaces, 

tools, and high touch areas.  While we love catching up and chatting with you, we ask that you not 

linger after your appointment as we will need this time to adequately prepare for the next service. 

• No food or drinks are allowed in the salon. 

• No walk ins at this time. 

 

Please DO NOT come to your appointment if: 

 

• You are required to isolate for any reason. 

• You are experiencing fever, dry cough, sore throat, decreases in taste/smell, fatigue, body aches, 

or any other COVID-19 related symptoms 

• You have been in close contact with someone with any of the above-mentioned symptoms 

• You have been travelling within 14 days of your appointment 

• If you must reschedule your appointment for any of the reasons listed above, the late cancellation 

fee will not apply. 

• Techs have the right to refuse service if you are exhibiting cold/flu like symptoms. 

 

Thank you for working with us to keep our community safe and healthy! 


